



Newsletter Volume 1 Issue 1 Autumn 2009

Welcome to Harrow Way's first Music Department Newsletter where we hope to bring you news of activities and future events. If you have anything that you would like to include in the next termly newsletter, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school's reception on 01264 364533 or email rob.sedgwick@harrowway.hants.sch.uk

Mr Sedgwick

A New Year Starts

Rehearsals for both the School Choir and Orchestra have now begun in preparation for the Christmas concert among other music events. It is still not too late to join, and new members are welcome at any time of the year. Anyone interested should see Mr Sedgwick as soon as possible.

Best Ever Key Stage 4 Results

August 27th saw the best ever results the music department has seen so far. Not only did all of the students on the BTEC First Certificate in Music achieve their target minimum grade, but 42% of students gained at least 1 grade higher or more. Congratulations to the entire BTEC group for a well deserved result this year.

Summer Concert Success

Thanks to all students who took part in the summer concert and made it a resounding success. Special thanks go to Heidi Hodgkinson.

Heidi is now in further education at Andover College studying for the BNA in Performing Arts.



Dates for Your Diary

Saturday 17 October - School / Band to perform at Knights Enham School

Thursday 17 December - Music Department Christmas Concert -7.30pm Harrow Way School Auditorium.

Thursday 17 July - Music Department Summer Concert - 7.30pm Harrow Way School Auditorium.